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Newbold Surgery Patients Participation Group Minutes of the meeting 10 .December 2015

Present:- Martin Bradley, Rachael Carrington, Peter Bestwick, Sue Jenkinson, Steph Slone, David
Jackman, Sheila Hand, Derek Hand, Marilyn Hay, Robert Hay, Judy Shelbourne, Barrie Shelbourne,
Kathryn Evans, Sue Goodwin and Bob Goodwin.

Apologies:- Carmela Seville and Pauline Sissons.

Flu Day Cash Totals:- Steph presented the following figures to the group,

Toys & Cakes---£195.50

Refreshments----£ 87.70

Total--------------- £334.21
Steph was thanked for her work as treasurer and wished a speedy recovery.

21C #Joined Up Care:- Sue Jenkinson presented the latest update from this group detailing the progress
being made towards ‘One Stop Care' within North Derbyshire.

As this was the Christmas gathering we were then treated to two short Christmas stories by Sue Jenkinson
followed by the usual Christmas Quiz set By Rachael.

Rachael thanked the group for their work throughout the year and said that it was appreciated by the
Practice.

Peter then thanked Rachael for her interesting quiz and both Sues for the catering.

Date of next meeting:- 4™ February 2016 at 6.30pm.

The meeting was closed with best Christmas wishes for everyone.

Bob Goodwin



